

Newsletter

Drouin West Primary School Issue No 1 - Friday 4th FEB TERM 1 2 0 2 2





IMPORTANT DATES

Mondays Lunch Orders— Flexischools App

Tuesdays Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All) (Starting WEEK 4)

Library Open to students at lunch time

Wednesdays No Preps for February

Thursdays Lunch Orders - Flexischools App

Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All) (Starting WEEK 4)

Library Open to Students at lunchtime

Fridays Outside Assembly @ 2:45pm

Parents & Friends—1st Friday of the month @ 9:00am (after drop off)

8-9th FEB Hockey Clinic for Years 1-6

Tuesday 15th FEB @7pm School Council Meeting AGM

Thursday 24th FEB District Swimming for selected students

Wednesday 2nd MAR First Wednesday at school for Preps

Thursday 17th MAR School Photos (Full school uniform please)

Tuesday 26th APR Student free curriculum day

Australian Government Care Card

Services Australia

Signature of cardholder

CRN 111 111 1114

PARTINER MANE

DEPENDANT 1

DEPENDANT 2

DEPENDANT 3

DEPENDANT 3

DEPENDANT 6

CARD START 30 SEP 202X JS

CARD START 30 SEP 202X JS

Do you have a health care card? You might be eligible for CSEF (Camps, Sports and Excursion Funding). Please contact the office for a form.

Hats required in Term 1 for outside play! \$10 @ the office.



From Mrs Halliday **Drouin West Primary School**

'Be Safe, Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be a

Welcome Back!

Our 2022 school year has started off with such delight and happiness. It was fabulous seeing students faces this week and the classrooms are buzzing. You can see the tiredness kicking in towards the end of the week, as we all settle into school routines once again. It all takes time and readjustment, hopefully over the weekend, everyone gets a chance to rest up. The students have been phenomenal in working together in classrooms, re-connecting to peers and meeting new team-mates.

A big welcome to our new families and we really look forward in building our partnership together and making the most of your child's education journey.

A big thank you to everyone for their ongoing patience and support around all the COVID guidelines, we are all doing the best we can. Your support is so greatly appreciated.





We have welcomed two new teachers this year, Mr Sam Cheeseman who is teaching grade 2/3 and Miss Hayley Jessiman who is teaching grade 4/5. We also have welcomed Mrs Kasey Tymkin back part time from family leave and Mrs Justine Gooding who is back from her travels last year.

We are so lucky to have such great passionate educators at DWPS and we are all really looking forward to another great year.

Take care, Kelly Halliday.

'When schools, families, and community groups work together to support learning, children tend to do better in school, stay in school longer, and like school more.'

- Anne Henderson & Karen Mapp